
Santa Gertrudis Academy High School P-TECH Professional 
Development Plan

The professional development plan for the P-TECH Health Science 
Pathways includes training for the Santa Gertrudis Academy High School 
instructors in dual credit and continuing education training. The high 
school instructor also participates in professional development required 
by the campus and Santa Gertrudis Independent School District.

The high school and Del Mar College Instructors will meet periodically 
to review the curriculum and make changes as needed. The Del Mar 
College instructor participates in the professional development required 
by the college.

To ensure that P-Tech staff have ample time to collaborate and plan 
throughout the school year, periodic meetings have been planned to 
assess student needs and progress.

In addition, dual credit faculty will be invited and encouraged to attend 
Professional Development training by Del Mar College. Del Mar College 
implemented Professional Development will focus on meeting the 
needs of dually enrolled high school students to the program. 
Upcoming dates and times to be announced. 


